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As part of the ongoing works associated with the

Panattoni Park located at the old Paper Mill site, we are

required to complete road and footpath improvements

to Papyrus Way.

These works will commence 25th March for an 8 week

duration.

All works will take place during normal working hours in

order to reduce disturbance to local residents.

Traffic Management will be in place for the whole

duration of the works however electronic traffic control

measures ( lights ) will only be in place for weeks 2 - 6 -

7 and 8, these will be manned in the event of

breakdowns

Alternative parking for Residents has already been put

in place.

Working closely with out subcontractors, we have put

all reasonably measures in place to reduce the noise

during these activities.

We ask that the installed barriers and signage are fully

adhered too at all times as they are put in place to

safeguard both Public and Construction Operatives.

We apologise in advance for the disruption.

If you do have any queries or concerns please see

below my direct contact details

We thank you in advance for your patience during this

phase of the works.


